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March 3, 2003 /
Mr. Ryan Lodge-
Regional Water Quality Control Board

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101
San Luis Obispo, Ca. 93401

Re: Pierson Goldie Lane Property - WDID #3 405319357
Dear Ryan:
Thank you for the opportunity to show you and Jennifer Bitting the erosion control

measures in effect on this property. We appreciate your suggestions on how to improve
our erosion control. During our tour of the site, the following was discussed:

-1 Straw wattles need to be installed on the upper access way in the area shown on

the enclosed photo.

2. The silt fences located at the lower end of the site need to be removed as shown
on the current SWPPP.
3. The existing on site access road that is shown on the current SWPPP does not

need to be included in the “construction” area of the property because no work
has been done on the road for years, it is not used for storage of materials and it
does not provide necessary access to any part of the “construction” area.

Instead of being administered under the Nation Wide Permit, it would fall under
the Point Pollution Discharge Program. We are researching this option to see if it
will simplify our coordination with County staff.

Please contact us if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely; »
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Jeffrey J. Emrick, P.E., AIA | v

cc David Pierson
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